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September 22, 1975

Mr. Harold Weisberg
Cogd'Or Press

Route 12

Frederick, Md. 21701

Dear Mr. Weisbergqg:

Chairman Pike has asked me to respond to your

letter of the 12th and to thank you for making
available to the committee staff the work you

have thus far completed.

The staff will work with it and if we need
more assistance, we will be in touch with you.

PN,

A. Searle Field
Staff Director




